
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued supporter of [Child Welfare Organization's 

Name], we are reaching out to share an incredible opportunity to make an even greater impact on 

the lives of children in need. 

With your generous donations, we have been able to provide essential services, education, and 

support to countless children. However, with your help, we can double the impact of your 

contribution through employer matching gift programs. 

Many companies, such as [List a few companies that offer matching gifts], offer matching gift 

programs that can significantly amplify your gift. This means that for every dollar you donate, 

your employer could match that amount, effectively doubling your support. 

To participate, simply check with your employer's HR department to determine if they match 

charitable donations. If so, all you may need to do is complete a simple form, and we will take 

care of the rest! 

Your support is crucial in helping us continue our mission to create a better future for children in 

our community. Thank you for considering this opportunity to maximize your impact. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Child Welfare Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


